
From: >  
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2019 11:34 AM 
To: Laura Ray < > 
Subject: RE: Public Records Act Request Received 10/21/2019 

 

Dear Laura, 

 

Attached is a cost estimate for your public records request dated October 21, 2019.  

 

If you would like to specify a timeframe for when the complaints were received, please let me 

know and I can send a revised cost estimate (per the question in my previous email).  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 








